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LETTER OF CERTIFICATION

This letter is to certify that the study :
Title :

The high burden of hepatocellular carcinoma and viral hepatitis
in Southern and Central Vietnam : experience of a large tertiary
referral center, 2010 to 2016

Data source :

Patients receiving care at the Liver Tumor Department of Cho Ray
Hospital from January 1%, 2010 to December 31%, 2016.

Authors from Cho Ray Hospital :
Song-Huy Nguyen-Dinh, MD
Trinh Nguy Nhu, MD

was approved for institutional research grant and will be submitted for

publication :
Name of Journal : World Journal of Hepatology
Manuscript Type : OBSERVATIONAL STUDY
Co-authors : Albert Do, MD  Trang Ngoc Doan Pham, MD

Doan Dao, MD  Moon S Chen, Jr., MD, PhD
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